
Mr. Edward H . Baxter 
Regional Admini trator 

December 16, 1965 

Housing and Home Finance Agency 
Room 645, Peachtree-Seventh Building 
Atlanta, Georgia 30 323 

Dear Mr. Baxter : 

Thank you for your letter of November 29th and the comments 
therein relative to our current Housing Code Complianc 
Progr m . 

A tated in your letter, we are head of projection in units 
ins ected, but behind proj ction in compliances. We believe 
that a better balance between in pectiona and ·compliance can 
be tt.ained and it i our aim to accomplish thi imm diately . 
An ordinance will be submitted to the Board of Ald rmen at it 
me ting on December 20th ere ting thre additional Housing 
Code In pector po itions and one Typi t-Clerk po ition flective 
January 1. 1966. The ere ting of the e po ition should aist 
w, gre tly in ttaining the necea ary balance b tween in peed.on 
~ nd complianc • 

To date, through th C. l. P . _Pro r m , we ba.ve in our da 
y tern pproxima~ly thb:-ty-two bit of information one ch -of 

th 110, 000 parcel within our City. Thi inform tion will be 
in uch form that it c n be l . ted hortly aft r th ff.rat of 
the y r. this will enabl to know pr c ely th num r of 

ub . ndard etructure that we re dealing with in order that 
out Houain Code P2'ogr , work lo d and de d U.n c n b 
prop ~ly val t d. 
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We ppreciate the continued intere t of you nd your sociate 
in oui- pro rams nd assure you that we shall continue to trive 
for maximum re ult through enforcement of our Hou in and 
Buildin Codes. 

lAJr:lp 

CC: Mr. Collier Gladin 

Sincerely your , 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
yor 




